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Karim Marshall Wins Endorsement of Joe Little who Suspends his Campaign for At-
Large DC Council 

 
 
WASHINGTON, DC - Joe Little (Independent) suspended his campaign for DC Council At-
Large and endorsed Karim D. Marshall (Independent). 
 
“Today I will be suspending my campaign and endorsing Karim Marshall as the next candidate 
for At-Large DC Council and will put my full support behind him,” said Joe Little, Independent 
Candidate for DC Council At-Large. “As a longtime independent voter, I felt seen and heard by 
Karim’s message. For decades now I have been fighting for voting rights for the 90,000 
registered independent voters in the District. I believe Karim will continue the fight for 
independent voices and fight for our voting rights.” 
 
“I am humbled and honored to have Joe’s endorsement in this race. Joe is an accomplished 
public servant and advocate who has a noble vision for the District’s future. I look forward to 
working with Joe to protect the rights of our residents and build A Better DC for All,” said Karim 
Marshall.  
 
To learn more about Karim D. Marshall and his campaign for DC Council At-Large, visit: 
https://marshallfordc.com/en_US/meet-karim/. 
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